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Spring is Here! -- We all start a new year or season with goals or resolutions and at Satt 

Cat Bags, we are no different planning business objectives and fabric shopping junkets. The 
shopping part makes sense when you consider what is involved in creating a bag or bags for an 
event be it a birthday, a wedding, graduation or a holiday.  The more preparation time available 
usually results in securing the details that you want for your unique and special bag.  With that 
thought, if you have any plans for bags for the spring or summer, we'll get your needs on the 
next shopping trip in order to give you that perfect bag.  

 
Since we make "custom bags of personal distinction", any bag within our 37 designs can be 
made to your specifications, but here are a few ideas to help clients get that vision of the more 
popular bags for that warm weather time of the year: 
 

Corn Hole Bag – 
Corn Hole Board Games and Tournaments have become a very popular 
activity for all ages during the summer.  Satt Cat Bags has not only made 
personalized bean bags to the specification of the game rules, but also  larger 
bags to hold those 8 bean bags.  Any themed fabric can be used to line the 
bag but a heavier weight fabric is used for the bean bags.  Why not coordinate 
your team, theme or favorite color with your boards?  A bag with handles OR 
drawstring is available. 

 
 
 

 
Laundry Bags –  
These bags have become very popular for high school graduation gifts or 
new babies.  The graduate's laundry bag can be personalized with their 
new college colors and their name.  And the new baby laundry bags can 
be personalized with colors to match the nursery and also an 
embroidered something along with the new baby's name. 

 
 
 
 

Treat Bags –  
June is the #1 month for a wedding closely followed by the 
month of August, so bridal showers and weddings or even 
baby showers could be enhanced by personalized treat bags.  
Treat bags can be embroidered and coordinate specifically to 
the theme chosen by the bride or mother-to-be.  Specify the 

size and we'll take care of the rest even filling them with your provided favor if you would like. 
 
 
 
Sleeping Bags –  
Little girls and dolls.  Satt Cat Bags has made sleeping bags for dollies and stuffed 
animals of all different sizes.  With the dimension of that special 'little friend', a 
sleeping bag can be created in just the right color or pattern and maybe even 
personalized with a name.  Or why not have a girl slumber party and have a little 
sleeping bag for all the guests' dolls?  With mini pillows, even the little friends can 
be cozy and warm during the sleepover! 
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The Satt Cat Bags Design Book now 
includes 37 designs with one of the latest 
being a Nintendo 3DS Bag complete with 
pockets for its games.  Other specific bags 
in The Book include: 

 
 Personalized Bean Bags  
 Walker Bag 
 Shoe Bag 
 Pillow Bag for those who travel     

with their pillow 
 
 

 Satt Cat Bags most popular 

 bags this last year were: 

  
1. Pillowcases 
2. Mitten Bags 
3. Pint Jar Bags 
4. Specialty Bags 
5. Laundry Bags 

 

        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

 
 
 
Satt Cat Bags was proud to donate an ornament at the 29th Annual 
Quad City Arts Festival of Trees this past November and won first 
place as a first time designer in the Ornament Division.  Yes, it was 
a bag, a Santa bag filled with mini ornaments depicting the 2014 
theme of "The Most Wonderful Time of the Year". 
 

 
 

 
 

Having made over 800 bags in less than four years, we are continuing to grow not only in 
numbers but also in designs.  Some projects may be a challenge, but all projects are a 
pleasure.  Our whole goal at Satt Cat Bags is to give you that custom bag with just that 
personalized touch that is only yours.  
 
Life is good and all in the bag!  And of course, check out more pictures and information at our 

website - www.sattcatbags.com or contact me direct at lms@sattcatbags.com.  
 
later, 
lms 
          
Leanne Satterthwaite   
Owner 

Please be sure to look for the 2015 Car Shop 
Power Trip bag in September with its new 
design and look to commemorate the 10th 
year of those participants traveling together.  
Satt Cat Bags is proud to be a contributor!     

www.sattcatbags.com

